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Mount Evelyn Water 
Treatment Plant 
 
To continue our vital work in safeguarding Melbourne’s water supply, Melbourne Water has started 
works to construct a new back-up water treatment plant in Mount Evelyn. The new treatment plant, 
built within the Tramway Track Pipe Reserve, will prepare us for the future and provide greater 
water security for today, tomorrow and generations to come. 
 
 
Asphalting works – from Wednesday 30 July 2025 
 
What are we doing: 
 
From the end of July, our project team will start asphalting works on the new access road 
connecting Tramway Road and the new building site. The works will involve grading/profiling of the 
roadway to create an even, level surface, pouring asphalt in layers onto the prepared roadway, and 
rolling and compacting the ashpalt to achieve a smooth, durable finish. These works are expected 
to take approximately one week to complete.  
 
What to expect: 
 
During the asphalting works, neigbours can expect construction noise during grading and profiling 
of the roadway. Residents close to the building site may also experience some dust and minor 
vibration from these activitites.  
 
 
When:  
 
Asphalting will occur from Wednesday, 30 July 2025 for approximately one week. Please note that 
dates are subject to change with inclement weather. 
 
 
Time:  
 
7am to 5pm, Monday to Friday while these works are underway. 
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More information 
 
Please scan the QR code to visit our dedicated webpage or contact the project team via the below 
channels for more information. If you would like to be emailed project updates, please contact us on 
mountevelynwtp@melbournewater.com.au  
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